SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
FANUARY 12, 2023

MEMBERS PRESENT: Larry Magee
Guy Buckel

Matthew Schoffel
Ray Stuetz
Susan Patla

ABSENT: Councilman Brian Livesey
GUEST: Sally Stilwell

The Fanuary 12, 2023 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Guy Buckel approved the minutes of
November 10, 2022 and Ray Stuetz second.

The Shade Tree Commission welcomed a new member Susan Patla.

Matthew Schoffel handed out copies of the new ordinances for The Shade Tree Commission
to review and to make any changes if needed. After it is reviewed it will have to be

approved by the Mayor and Council.

The Shade Tree Commission will have a guest at the next meeting, a representative from
Davey Resource Group. He will go over the process of how it is determined tree canopy

percentage, Tree inventory and possible tree planting places.

Reviewed and discussed trees that are a concern of falling down and causing damage to
property.

Susan Patlal motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 P.M. and Matthew Schoffel second. The
next meeting will be February 9, 2023 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at

5:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mary McMurray
Secretary



